
THE PARISH OF ST GEORGE, BENENDEN 

MEETING OF PARISHIONERS – 2022 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 4th April 2022 in the Memorial Hall, Benenden 

Present:- The Chairman of the meeting, Rev. D. Commander, Rector 

  20 Parishioners 

  9 Apologies 

 

The Chairman welcomed those present to the meeting.  Followed by a reading from Psalm 118 and prayer. 

 

The Chairman then proposed the clerk for the meeting should be Mrs. Julia Collard, seconded by Mrs. 

Helen Commander and passed unanimously by the meeting. 

 

Minutes of the meeting of 24th May 2021 

 

These minutes had been distributed and were signed as a true copy. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

There were none. 

 

Election of Churchwardens 

 

Nominations had been received for Mrs. Sue Fisher, proposed by Mrs. Helen Commander, seconded by 

Mr. David Collard together with a nomination for Mr. David Collard, proposed by Mrs. Alice Munro-

Faure, seconded by Mrs. Diane Bentley.  There were no other nominations.  Mrs. Fisher and Mr. Collard 

were therefore duly elected unanimously. 

 

Rev. David Commander expressed our thanks to the churchwardens for their work during the year. 

 

 

 

Chairman ..................................................................................... 

 

Dated ...................................................................... 


